
From: MH Tan [mailto:mtan@whidbey.com]  
Sent: Thursday, December 03, 2009 3:08 PM 
To: Ingram, Penny (UTC); jhutching@co.whatcom.wa.us 
Subject: Solid waste situation in Point Roberts 
 
1) PR  Must have curbside pick up. 
2) PR must have a solid waste disposal TAX  levied on each property. No exemptions.  
  
Sincerely,  
M.H. Tan 
2121 Whalen Drive 
Point Roberts, WA 98281 
 


